


















Part of the attachment has been removed from the Report as these matters are considered to 

be confidential in accordance with section 89 (2) (h) of the Local Government Act 1989 as it 

deals with a matter that the Council or Special Committee considers would prejudice the 

Council or any person. 

 
















